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Dear parents and carers,  
  
Summerhill Academy will be closed to pupils up to and including Friday 8 January with the 
exception of vulnerable children and children of critical workers. This is due to action being 
taken by teaching unions of which many of our staff are a part.  
  
The school will be making contact with parents and carers of vulnerable children inviting 
them to attend school on Tuesday 5 January as expected.   
  
All children will be able to access learning via the WordPress sites on Tuesday with live 
learning opportunities being available from Wednesday onward. Teachers will be in touch 
with you about this and you will see updates via Dojo signposting resources for learning.  
  
If you are a government recognised critical worker (see list here) and you have not 
previously informed us of your status, or your status has changed, please complete 
the form by following this 
link https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkRb
QvGuQY99Gpj3YMcGcXCZUMktLRDMxM1RUSjM1TzdITFNHV1dNU1IzWC4u  by 2pm 
today.  
  
We will aim to allocate spaces and communicate with critical worker families as soon as we 
are able to after 2pm.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support at this difficult time. Ensuring your children are safe and 
have access to an engaging and full curriculum offer is our top priority. We will update you 
with further news as soon as we are able.   
  
Best wishes  
  
Kate Richardson  
Executive Principal  
  
  
 
 


